Dear Delegate Cox,

| am writing you today to express my overwhelming support for HB1242. As a parent, there is no one
more qualified to make a decision regarding the care of my children, than myself or my husband. It is
very important that the ability to be able to make decisions for our children remain in the hands of the
people that know these individuals best. There are no blanket decisions that can be made that are in the
best interest for ALL children. Parents must be able to make individualized informed decisions for each
of their own children. There is no such thing as a one-size fits all when it comes to children and what
they need individually.

There are always going to be extenuating circumstances, but those rare cases need not set precedents
for a larger crowd. Thank you for you time and support.

Sincerely,

Allie Todd
Allie Wheatley alliewheats@gmail.com



